
 
 

PTO PRESIDENTS COUNCIL 
Thursday, March 13, 2025 
9:30 a.m.–11:00 a.m. 
Boardroom, Education Services Center ​
5776 S. Crocker Street ​
Littleton, CO 80120 
 
In-person only: Please try to send an alternate member of your school’s PTO leadership team if the President 
cannot attend in person. Remember to check in at the front desk upon arrival. Please feel free to bring your 
own coffee, snacks, etc. 
 
9:30 a.m.​ Welcome​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Michelle Docter,  ​
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ President 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Liz Glenn​
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Vice President 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Diane Leiker 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ PPC Staff Liaison & 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ LPS Chief Communications Officer 
 
9:35 a.m.​ Superintendent and Board Meeting Updates​ Todd Lambert​​ ​ ​ ​
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Superintendent 

Joan Anderssen 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Board of Education Liaison    
​ ​  
10:00 a.m.​ School Finance and the 2025 Legislative Session​ Jonathan Levesque 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Chief Financial Officer 
 
10:35 a.m.​ Announcements​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Diane Leiker 
 
10:45 a.m.​ LPS Foundation Update​ ​ ​ ​ Stefanie Carroll, Kelly James, Kristin Byrne​
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ LPS Foundation         ​ ​ ​ ​
​ ​  
11:00 a.m.​ Adjourn 
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